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DEFENSE INTELLIGENCE AGENCY 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20340-5100 

U-14-3608/FAC2A1 (FOIA) 

Mr. John Greenewald 
 

 

Dear Mr. Greenewald: 

SEP 1 9 Z014 

This responds to your request under the Freedom of Information Act, dated September 14, 
2014. Therein you requested information concerning Noah' s Ark. 

Based on the information contained in your request, the Defense Intelligence Agency 
searched its systems of records for responsive documents. Despite a thorough search, no 
documents responsive to your request were found. 

If you believe this Agency should have records responsive to your request, you may exercise 
your right to appeal this action. Your appeal should include justification to support additional 
search efforts and must be postmarked no later than 60 days after the date of this letter. Please 
refer to case number FOIA-0475-2014 and address your appeal to: 

Defense Intelligence Agency 
ATTN: FAC2A1 (FOIA) 
200 MacDill Blvd 
Washington, D.C. 20340-5100 

Sincerely, 

()J.v~~-r jVdjl~ 
Alesia Y. Williams 
Chief, Freedom oflnformation Act Staff 




